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Dear Parents/carers 
 

As you know Y6 have had their national tests this week.  They have all worked their    
hardest, as have the staff, and we now hope they get the results they deserve. 
Y2 children are also having SATs tests across the month of May. They are also working 
hard but hopefully they are not as aware that they are taking national tests, as their tests are 
taken in smaller groups at different times in the day.  Thank you to all parents and carers 
who are supporting their children in this and helping them to come to school well prepared.  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Summer Term 1.2 2016 

Dates for your Diary 

 Y2 testing all May 

 Fri 13th May-F2 trips to 
NSPCC 

 Tues 17th May-Y6 IMPS 

 Wed 18th May-Y6 at Prince 
Quay with Dementia aware-
ness 

 Thurs 19th May-Pentecost 
assembly Rev Copley 

 Thurs May 19th-Parents near-
ly new sale –dining hall 

 23rd-26th May-Bikeability for 
Y5 

 Half Term-30th May-6th June 

 Children back Tues 7th June 

 Tues 7th June Book Awards 
City Hall group Y6 

 WB Mon 13th June Y1    
phonics testing 

 Wed 15th June– Kid Alert Y6 

 Thurs 16th June-Parents  
meeting new to F2 

 Tues 21st June-Full Governing 
Body meeting 

 Wed 22nd June –Y1 and 2 trip 
to Sewerby 

 Thurs 23rd June-Polling Day 

 Fri 24th June– Pond Dipping 
Y5 

 Mon 27th June-Pond Dipping 
Y5 

 Wed 29th June-F2 and KS1 
sports day 

 Thurs 30th June-KS2 sports 
day 

 Sat 2nd July-Summer Fair 

 Finish for Summer Friday 
22nd July at 3.10pm 

 Back to school Monday 5th 
September 

 Finish Christmas last day  
Friday 16th December 2016 

 

 

Attendance is improving 
but what about getting 
to school on time? We 
need all children to be in 
school by 8.55am.  5 
minutes late each day 
means 25minutes lost 
per week. 

Well Done Y6!  
100% attendance last 

week! Keep 
it up! 

 

School Nurse 
Many of you will be aware that we employ a school nurse one day per week. 
Jo Robinson was our nurse but, because of changes in the management of 
the service we now have a new nurse, Cath Starling.  Cath will work in the 
same way as before although she will be in school on a Monday instead of 
Tuesdays.  If you need to contact the nurse please ring the school office and they will 
make you an appointment.  We wish Jo Robinson well in her new role. 

Summer Fair 
It is the Francis Askew Summer Fair on Saturday July 2nd at 11am.  
Any prizes for tombolas, raffles or other stalls will be greatly         
received.  Buns and cakes for our cake stalls are also wanted. We had 
one of our best fairs last year please help us to make this one even 
better.  Keep the date in your diary. 

Trips and events in school. 
 
Please keep an eye on letters being sent home to tell you about things that are 
happening, such as trips and sports events.  Ensure that your children have their 
sandshoes and PE kits with them every day because, now the weather is better, 
PE will often be outside. 

Parents’ Nearly New Sale in Dining Hall 
Thursday 19th May 2.30pm-3.45pm.    
Money made will go towards funding 
Rock Challenge. 

Photo Disc and Video of 
Rock Challenge –place 

your orders at the office-
will be ready shortly 


